Normandin Middle School
Choking Victim Doing Better

Remember the boy that was choked
and injured at Normandin Middle
School in New Bedford? His
sister Anjelina passed on some
details:

“My name is Anjelina Irizarry, I’m Eduardo Irizarry’s older
sister (the victim who was chocked at Normandin Middle
School). This is a photo of Eddie now. He is getting better,
speaking more clearly, and is keeping his spirits up. He has
received a lot of well letters from students at Parker Middle
School in Taunton and students from Taunton High School. My
mother and I are very happy that there are students, teachers
and administrators out there who care for my brother. This
Shows that victims of bulling are not alone and there are a
lot of people out there that care about this topic. If you
would please share this to your page to show victims of
bulling are not alone and the bullies will be punished if the
victims speak up and fight.”
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